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Representative Seratti:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
Based on my conversation with Tim Fiocchi, this bill does not affect the current sales
tax and use tax exemptions for fuel and electricity used in farming.  The bill also does
not affect the current sales tax and use tax exemptions for livestock medicines.  If you
have any questions, please contact me.
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